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President’s Message

Gratitude.
Generosity.
Kindness.

Reviewing some of my previous columns for “Stitch’n Times,” the feelings evoked by those three words
dominate the best attributes of the Santa Rosa Quilt Guild.
Just like the fabrics in our beloved patchwork quilts, we are each unique individuals who provide an
irreplaceable contribution that creates a whole cloth.
A few of us are the “Kaffe Fassetts” of the guild – sunny and bold, bringing brightness and texture to
the mix.
Some of us are the “reproductions” – providing the stability of tradition.
Some are the “moderns” – offering a new way of putting it all together.
Some of us are “homespun” – interweaving lights and darks, humor, and thoughtfulness.
Some are the “batiks” – lending a touch of the exotic, and always a promise of color.
Some of us are “30s pastels” – fostering the memories of days past but keeping the group forever
young.
Some are “novelties” – always coming up with surprising solutions.
Many of us are the “neutrals” – the quiet presence, the contrasting background that is essential to set-
ting off the rest of the pattern.
Most of us are a combination of more than one of the above. Whatever description you might identify
as you, know that without you, we would not have that “whole cloth” we know and love as the Santa
Rosa Quilt Guild.
Nor would we be able to extend to the Sonoma County community the gratitude, generosity, and kind-
ness that can be found in all we create.

Summer is here already! I hope you enjoyed the Wine Country Quilt Show presented by the Moonlight
Quilters of Sonoma County, and have your entries ready for the Sonoma County Fair. Remember you
must submit your application on-line by June 30th.
Our speaker on June 21 is Mel Beach http://melbeachquilts.com/ who will also be conducting a work-
shop on her “Magnificent Mandala” – a must for those of us who love to get lost in free-motion quilting.
Margo Pitter (No Measure Binding Matchup) and Genelle Voorhees (Bias Binding) will help you resolve
all your binding challenges with their Technique Sharing Workshop, also on June 21st.
Next month I’ll share with you tales of my travels to the wilds of Iowa, especially our visit to Winterset,
home of the Bridges of Madison County, Fons and Porter, and the Iowa Quilt Museum. I’ll also be go-
ing to the fascinating Amana Colonies which hosts two of my very favorite quilt shops. Better leave the
credit card at home!
Stay cool! Jim Jensen
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Programs and Workshops
June 21 & 22, 2018
Mel Beach

www.melbeachquilts.com
Thursday lecture:

Challenge Yourself
Friday workshop:

Magnificent Mandalas
Cost: $40.00

July 19 & 20, 2018
Karla Alexander

http://www.saginawstreetquilts.com/
Thursday Lecture:

Lift the Quilts Out of Your Stash
Friday Workshop:

Circle Play Art Deco
Workshop at Village Sewing Center

Cost: $40.00

.

It is hard to believe that we are already promoting summer workshops.  Here are a couple of im-
portant dates to be aware of, Karla Alexander July 20, and Paula Golden August 17, which will be
held at Village Sewing Center, 1455 Santa Rosa Ave. In the meantime, Pat Speth July 26 and 27
and Sue Nickels October 19 will be held at The Luther Burbank Art and Garden Center, 2050 Yulupa
Ave.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding Programs and Workshops please feel free to con-
tact me.

Thank you for supporting Santa Rosa Quilt Guilds Programs and Workshops

Rhonda Denny

July 26 & 27, 2018
Pat Speth

http://www.patspeth.com/
Two Day Workshop Thursday & Friday

Nickel Mania
Workshop at Luther Burbank Art & Garden Center

Cost: $80.00

August 16 &17, 2018
Paula Golden
www.paulagolden.com

Thursday lecture:
Color – How To Make Your Quilts Sing

Friday workshop:
Feathered Star

Workshop at Village Sewing Center
Cost: $40.00
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Library News
Library News continued

Library News continued

Sharon
‘The Librarian’

Fry

On May 23 I telephoned to extend our library’s sub-
scriptions to MODERN QUILTS UNLIMINTED and
MACHINE QUILTING UNLIMITED and was sad to
hear that later that very day an announcement was
being made that both magazines would no longer be
published.
The following is a list of the books that came into our
possession since our last newsletter.  For images of
the covers and more detailed descriptions of the
items, just click on LIBRARY on our website
www.santarosaquiltguild.org Linda Hooper has writ-
ten easy-to-understand directions about how to uti-
lize the library site.  To locate her instructions, click
on the underlined “here” in the second paragraph at
the top of the library page. Let me know if you would
like guidance with the site and we’ll sit down at the
Library’s laptop computer after a meeting. A hint:  if
you are looking for an author, remember to type in
the last name first, and if you are searching for a
book title, type in the first “important” word leaving
the a, an, and the’s ‘til the end.

Want to know what our Go! Baby Accuquilt cutting
system is all about?  Type in Go! in the Search box
at the top of our website’s Library page and learn not
only what it is, what it does, but also find a list of our
dies.  You can also find all of our Go! “toys” listed at
the bottom of the Library’s Home Page on our web-
site.  Our thanks to guild member Mary Reder for
sharing her Go! Baby cutting machine with us.  Also,
a thank you to Linda Silva for giving our guild the
next-larger size of cutter and many dies that she won
in a raffle.  Reserve the machines and dies just like a
library book.  Yes – we give (free) lessons!

Our brand new library items:

EXPLORE WALKING FOOT QUILTING WITH LEAH
DAY by Leah Day – Packed with valuable tips - Re-
quested by Mary Ann Hayre

EAST-MEETS-WEST QUILTS – EXPLORE IM-
PROV WITH JAPANESE-INSPIRED DESIGNS by
Patricia Belyea – Includes five rules, with the fifth
rule being “break any rule you like” – Includes inter-
esting cultural history - Requested by Pat Kearns

LITTLE LONE STAR QUILTS by Lorraine Olsen –
Sew perfect points with her paper-piecing technique
- Donated and signed by our April 19, 2018, speaker
ALL STAR QUILTS by Eleanor Burns – Quilt in a
Day – a different approach to the very difficult Feath-
ered Star pattern – with no Y-seams! A great dona-
tion for our library

BLOCK – SPRING – VOLUME 5, ISSUE 2 – by Jen-
ny Doan of the Missouri Star Quilt Company – a
magazine that I treat like a book and file under
BLOCKS – thanks again and again to Jan Andrews
for donating this entire collection to our library

Be sure to let me know if you find an item that our
library “needs” (books, DVDs, and Go! Baby dies,
magazines).

Have you pawed through the ever-growing box of
rulers, templates, and stencils that have been donat-
ed to our library for members to check out?

Need a fabric pen to sign a block?  Sharon ‘the Li-
brarian’ will loan her personal collection during meet-
ings.  Tip:  Iron a piece of freezer paper to the back
of the area before signing so the fabric stays taut.
And don’t forget that we have magazine subscrip-
tions to:
FONS AND PORTER’S LOVE OF QUILTING,
AMERICAN QUILTER, QUILTMAKER, QUILTING
ARTS MAGAZINE, and MODERNE (from Quiltma-
nia).
We also have many past issues of:
MACHINE QUILTING UNLIMITED, MODERN
QUILTS UNLIMITED, PRIMITIVE QUILTS AND
PROJECTS, QUILT LIFE (Alex Anderson and Ricky
Tims, MINIATURE QUILTS, Japanese magazines,
QUILTMANIA (European), AND QUILTERS NEW-
SLETTER (all of the issues).

Wearing your nametag is a huge help to everyone.
This is an excellent way for us to get to put names
and faces together.

Check out as many of our more than 3,305 books,
DVDs, and CDs, plus magazines, (and Go! Baby
equipment as you wish) ~~ just remember to return
them to the very next meeting, pretty please, as
there are so many members in the guild who also
wish to use the items.

Our library needs many, many volunteers.  You do
not need to formally sign-up to help – we’ll take
whatever time you can spare before or after any
meeting.  If you do not like the job you are given,
don’t be shy – let us know what you would rather do.
I can never thank everyone enough for their assis-
tance and support with making our library the best in
the entire world!
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Welcome Committee June 2018
Block of the Month

Due July 5, 2018
“J” is for Journey

The Journey BOM is made with 4 con-
trasting fabrics, at least one being a
shade of Ultra Violet or Purple.  No mat-
ter your choice at the crossroads, your
“Journey” continues through life.
“Don’t Stop Believing.”
Block is 8 ½” unfinished.

Welcome Committee Presents:
Did you know?
…that when one volunteers to be a Committee Chair
they are given a pink binder with a complete job de-
scription? This Job Description Binder also comes
with a team of Santa Rosa Quilt Guild members to
assist with any of your questions and needs. This
binder is a living document and updated every year.
Everything you need to know is accessible via the
binder from the “Index of Binder Contents” to “How
do I submit an article to the Newsletter?” The Guild
Calendar - on page one - gives dated material at a
glance for planning.  Meanwhile, the current budget
and instructions for Reimbursements, Direct Pay Re-
quest, and Deposit Slips per the Treasurer allows
you to see the resources available for your commit-
tee. All you need bring is your enthusiasm and “can-
do” spirit. The rewards are amazing; being of service
first and foremost, friendships made, goodwill to-
wards others and understanding are priceless.

Rhonda Denny
Jan Westerman & Loni McDonald
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Sew-A-Row

Thanks to all who have adopted rows.  Several of
you have been enthusiastic and done more than one
sew a row. We have a record number of 28 Sew-a-
Rows this year. Each and everyone of the rows are
unique and beautifully sewn.  Thanks for your enthu-
siasm and creativity!

The following two rows are looking for someone to
add their touch:
Row Houses
Town and Country

Take a look on our web page http://
www.santarosaquiltguild.org/sewarow.php
Contact Sharon or Genelle if you would like to get
your name on the list for your favorite sew a row.

Sharon Oman & Genelle Voorhees

Jan NilsenOn Mentoring continued

On Mentoring

Sometime early this year we received a request from
a high school student who was looking for a mentor
to help her with an art project.

When I met Emma Kapi’olani Hughes early in March
she told me she was in an advanced art program at
Santa Rosa High School and she was to do a pro-
ject that challenged her to do something she had
never done before. She chose to make a quilt. Actu-
ally, she wanted to make a bed quilt and a land-
scape quilt by her final in May. At that meeting she
had several books she had checked out from the
library and was already researching how to make a
quilt. She had a sewing machine that her grand-
mother had given her (although she had not used it)
and was ready to go having little idea what might be
involved.

Well, after some detailed (and realistic) discussion
we settled on making a small quilt for a child in her
extended family. I suggested she might want to use
pre-cut strips for her first quilt and showed her some
patterns and ideas for using color.  She got right on
the internet and found a pattern for free that she
liked as well as a strip set of bright colors she
thought the young boy would like.

At our next meeting I brought her some supplies
(cutting mat, iron and pad for piecing). She had al-
ready purchased her rotary cutter and had other es-
sential supplies. Chris Nolen donated “The Fresh-
man Year” quilt book by Harriet Hargrave, which she
planned to read cover to cover. We talked about
how to read patterns, and how to go about the pro-
cess of making the quilt. We practiced a little on her
machine and it worked fine…..both for straight stitch
and free motion. As with most young people she is
very adept at using the internet and You Tube for
information so she did not need much detailed help.

The next time I met with Emma she had her quilt fin-
ished. This is one very independent young lady, and
very focused.  Her mother told me her first words
were “Emma Do.” She loves all kinds of art and is
accomplished at crochet, making jewelry, recycling
and repurposing items, decoupage, painting, and I
am sure there are others. She showed me some of
her crafts and creations and they were impressive.

She is very excited that she will be spending a
month this summer at NYU in New York in a special
art program. She was a delight to work with and

On Mentoring continued

hopefully there will be more quilts in her future as
she really had fun with this one.

As for her quilt:

And her grade:  A++
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Board Meeting
Thursday, June 28, 2018

10:00 a.m.
Scottish Rite Family Room
All Members Are Welcome

Thank you to all who are involved with
this important outreach project!

COMMUNITY QUILT SIZES
If you are making donation quilts on your own, these
are the approximate sizes most needed.

32" x 40"
Baby Quilts

For Sutter & Memorial  NICUs, Public
Health nursing, & teen moms. We
provide kits for making the tops, or
you may use your own fabrics.

40" x 60"

For Valley of the Moon and other
organizations serving children in need.
Please use bright colors for young
children or fabrics that will appeal to
teenagers.

50” x 65”
For 18 year olds aging out of the Fos-
ter Care system and for women resid-
ing at the YWCA Safe House.

40” x 60”
Lap quilts for adults. Given to Secret
Santa, women being served by Verity,
seniors in local convalescent hospi-
tals, & others.

Doll Quilts
For little girls & boys. We collect them
throughout the year and donate during
the holidays.

Community Quilts

Pam Beebe, Laura Barrett,
Nancy Stedman  & Janet Tonkin

Summer time is coming and maybe that will give you
extra time for quilting. We can use some large quilts
(55x65) for the emancipated youth.  We also donate
a lot of 40x60 quilts to seniors, rape survivors, foster
kids, and family services. The NICU size go to the
hospitals and public health. Your donations really do
mean a lot to many people in the community.  In the
last four months we have had two successful Quilta-
thons and two successful Fifth Thursdays. Thank
you for your continued support.
We hope you have a safe, healthy summer.
Thank you to all who so generously participate in
making quilts for our community!

Joy McGoran

Sewing Room Sale

There is still time to sign up !
July 5th SEWING ROOM SALE

What about those extra sewing related items such as
rulers, patterns, templates, bins, even UFO's?

Now is the time to rid yourself of clutter and
make some cash!

Set up before the meeting,
then resume selling after the

meeting until 2:00 p.m.

More details are on the Sewing
Room Sale forms, get yours in

ASAP!

Forms may be obtained from the SRQG website
under "Download Forms" on the left margin.

Scroll down to "Sewing Room Sale" and below it
click "here to download" and print the form.

Of course you can get a form from me
during the SRQG meetings.

Thank You

We have 26 completed placements, and counting.
You can make your own design, shape and size
placemat, the sky is the limit! It is a wonderful way to
use up those orphan
blocks and add your
imagination.

There are many kits
available if you prefer
to sew without much
fuss. Pick them up and
turn them in to me at
any meeting. Deadline
is November 1st.

THANK YOU!
Genelle Voorhees

Meals on Wheels Project

THANK YOU!
Kathy Schmitz

Artist and Quiltmaker
http://kathyschmitzstudio.blogspot.com/
for replacing my Clip-Art when she
found out I’d lost mine in the fires.

Jan Andrews
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Sonoma County Fair

We have three wildly popular Friendship Blocks that
are nearing completion. This would be a great time
to make your very own Friendship Block request. If
you have made at least three Friendship Blocks for
other members this is your chance!

If interested, contact Janice Juul for help or more in-
formation. Be sure to check out the Friendship Block
page on our SRQG website for ideas.

Be a Friend, Janice Juul

Friendship Blocks

Pam McVey

The Sonoma County Fair runs from August 2nd
through August 12th. The theme this year is “Salute
to Heroes.” You can pick up an Exhibitor’s Guide-
book at our guild meetings, at any Sonoma County
library or at the Fair office at the fairgrounds. Entries
are accepted only online and close June 30th. There
is a $2.00 entry fee per quilt. You will receive one
free admission pass when you deliver your quilts on
July 16th, 12:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. Santa Rosa Quilt
Guild awards the Best Hand Quilted quilt with a Ro-
sette and $50.00. We also give a $25.00 Award and
Rosette to the Best Use of Color and Design quilt in
the Youth Home Arts Department. If you know a
young quilter, you
should encourage him
or her to enter. There
is a Quilt Square Chal-
lenge, finished size
12.5” X 12.5” with the
theme, “Salute to He-
roes.”

Each year at the fair,
quilters are invited to
demonstrate their art along with needle workers,
spinners, weavers and hookers (rugs that is!!). There
are two three-hour shifts, for two quilters each, every
day. A free pass to the fair is awarded to each partic-
ipant. It’s really a fun experience. Two machines are
provided and there will be baby quilt kits to sew for
the neonatal intensive care units in Sonoma County.
Or you can bring your own project to work on. Sign
up with a friend or make a new quilting buddy. The
room is filled with crafts to explore and the quilts
hanging from the walls and rafters make a wonderful
environment in which to show off our craft to the pub-
lic. The sign-up sheet will be at all meetings between
now and the end of the fair.

Volunteer!
We have opportunities
everywhere, and it’s a
great way to make new
friends, and help
our guild!

2018 Wine Country Quilt Show
Thanks You !!

Thank you to all the participants in our 2018 show.
We can't do it with out you!

We really appreciate all the entries & volunteers
From SRQG. We hope your boutique was profitable
for you. Next year we would like to feature your Fire
Challenge in a special exhibit.

Here's to our Volunteers, all 356 shifts!!!, Quilt Mak-
ers, Hospitality & Potluck suppliers, Friends and
Family.

I hope you all enjoyed the Show!!!

Gina S-C, chairperson

Wine Country Quilt Show

got tickets?
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For the Record
The minutes of our meetings can be found

archived on the blog on our website.
Please review them and report any correc-

tions to Janice Juul or Jim Jensen.

Change of
Information?

Don’t forget to notify
the Membership Crew

These are the upcoming technique sharing work-
shops in the next couple of months. These work-
shops take place after lunch on dates listed below.
Our members share their skills and insights. We
have a very talented group of sewers and quilters so
be sure to take advantage of them.

June 21, 2018
NO MEASURE BINDING with Margo Pitter
BIAS BINDING with Genelle Vorhees
Come and see how simple it can be to match up
bindings perfectly without measuring. You will never
have to struggle with getting those edges to be exact
again.

Genelle will also show us how she makes her bias
bindings. These are great for impact and if you want
to do scalloped edges or other non-straight borders.

July 19, 2018
STORING QUILTS & MAKING QUILT BAGS
with Janice Juul
Come and learn how to keep those quilts you have
worked so hard on properly stored and kept in quilt
bags free of dust. These can be made quickly of any
fabric and labeled to keep track of “who’s in the
bag.”

August 2, 2018
ZENTANGLE® with Betsy Smith
Ever wonder what these crazy
and beautiful designs are and
how they might apply to quilt-
ing?  Well, Betsy will show you
how to do them (she will bring
supplies) and some ideas of
how to apply them to quilting.
You won’t want to miss this one
as it will be lots of fun.

Jan Nilsen

Technique Sharing Workshops

Technique Sharing Workshops continued 

Technique Sharing Workshops continued

2018 Guild Challenge

Elizabeth Marrs

We had an excellent turnout at the gathering of quilt-
ers who are interested in participating in this years’
challenge.  Quilters shared many varied ideas, and
some fiery fabrics were shared too.  There was even
one completed piece done in the modern style!
Everyone is invited to participate! You did not have to
come to that first meeting.

2018 SRQG Quilt Challenge
Sonoma Strong

Wildfires, Resilience,
and Recovery

This years’ challenge is to create a quilt related
to any aspect of the October wildfires.
The due date is at the Guild meeting on

Thursday, August 2nd

There is still plenty of time to join in!

Stay tuned...more interesting workshops to come this
year!

Please Note: For all TSWs there is usually a
handout available on the website. Please down-
load before the workshop if you plan to attend. I
will only have a few available on the day of the
workshop.
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2018 E  B
President Jim Jensen
Vice President Linda Hooper
Treasurer Carole Behlke
Secretary Janice Juul
Program Chair Rhonda Denny
Program Chair Elect Janice Rodgers
Parliamentarian Sharon Fry
Members-at-Large Vicki David

Joy McGoran
Pam McVey
Heidi Mitarai
Margo Pitter
Mary Wood

2018 C
Block of the Month * Cathy Conover & Jeanne Parent
Boutique * Betty Upchurch
Challenge Quilt Elizabeth Marrs
Community Quilts * Laura Barrett & Janet Tonkin
Email Coordinator * Sharon Fry
Fair Liaison Pam McVey
Field Trip Marsha McAlpin

Finance Carole Behlke
Friendship Blocks * Janice Juul
Historian * Sharon Fry
Hospitality * Carolle LeMonnier, Judy Lindberg

Georgiann Morrissey
Library * Sharon Fry
Membership * Jan Andrews, Sue Gragg and

Vicki David
Newsletter Editor Jan Andrews
Nominating Sharon Fry
Opportunity Quilt Ticket Sales * Diana Watson
Sew-A-Row * Sharon Oman & Genelle Voorhees
Sunshine * Jan Westerman
TSW (Tech. Sharing) * Jan Nilsen
UFO Challenge Ellindale Wells
Videographer * Linda Hooper
Website * Linda Hooper
Welcoming Committee Rhonda Denny
Past President Vicki David

* Standing Committee

2018 Executive Board & Committees

SRQG 2018 Calendar

● NAME TAG ● SHOW AND TELL ● COFFEE MUG ●

● REUSABLE PLATE & FORK ● CELL PHONE ON SILENT●
● LIBRARY BOOKS ● LUNCH ● NO PETS ● NO FRAGRANCES ●

JUNE

22 Workshop

Mel Beach ~ “Maginificent Mandalas”
Luther Burbank Art & Garden Center
9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.
8:30 a.m. for set-up

Mel Beach ~“Challenge Yourself”
TSW~  Margo Pitter~“No Measure Binding
Match Up”
and Genelle Voorhees~”Bias Binding”

21 Program Meeting

28 Board Meeting

7 General Meeting

Sew-a-Row:  Row 3 due

2-3 MQSC Wine Country Quilt Show

20 Workshop

Karla Alexander~ “Circle Play”
Luther Burbank Art & Garden Center
9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.
8:30 a.m. for set-up

Karla Alexander ~“Quilters From Stash”
TSW ~ Janice Juul: “Storing Quilts and Making Quilt

Bags”

19 Program Meeting

26 No Board Meeting this month

Sewing Room Sale

5 General Meeting

JULY

26-27 Workshop

Pat Speth~ “Nickel Mania”
Luther Burbank Art & Garden Center
9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.
8:30 a.m. for set-up
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BAY QUILTS

Sally Davey & Abbey Shane
5327 Jacuzzi St. #3-C Richmond, CA 94804

(510) 558-0218
http://bay-quilts.shoplightspeed.com/

sfbayquilts@gmail.com
daveysally49@gmail.co

Monday - Friday 10:00 - 6:00
Saturday – Sunday 12:00 - 5:-00

BOLT FABRIC AND HOME

Kate Barrett
219 N. Cloverdale Blvd. Cloverdale 95425

894-2658
Tues. - Sat. 10:00 - 6:00

Sunday 11:00 - 4:00
http://www.boltcloverdale.com/

info@boltcloverdale.com
10% discount for SRQG members

BROADWAY QUILTS

Gery Rosemurgy, Owner
20525 Broadway  Sonoma, CA  95476

707-938-7312
www.broadwayquilts.com

Mon-Sat 9:30-5:30,  11-3  Sunday

CLOVERDALE QUILTING

Margaret Davids, Owner
111 Lake St. Cloverdale, CA  95425

415-577-8407
https://www.cloverdalequilting.com/

cloverdalequilting@gmail.com
Hours by Appointment

THE LONGARM LADY
AT QUILTY PLEASURES STUDIO

Custom Machine Quilting by Gari Jones
112 Schoolhouse Lane Geyserville, CA 95441

217-0087
http://thelongarmlady.com/

thelongarmlady@gmail.com
Hours by Appointment

10:00 - 4:00 Seven days a week
By appointment

MARIAN’S MAGIC NEEDLE QUILTING

Custom Machine Quilting
Marian Drain

1140 Sanford Ranch Rd. Ukiah, CA  95482
472-0195

Hours by Appointment
cuddletimequilts@me.com

MEISSNER SEWING & VACUUM CENTER

James Meissner, Owner
P.J. Lytton, Store Manager

Authorized Baby Lock, Brother, Bernina,
Janome and Gammill Dealer

1250 Mendocino Ave.  Santa Rosa, CA  95401
707-575-5259

http://www.meissnersewing.com/
Mon - Fri: 10:00 to 6:00
Saturday:  9:00 - 5:00

QUILTED ANGEL

Barbara Meikle
200 G Street  Petaluma, CA  94954

707-763-0945
Seven days a week

11:00 - 4:00
http://quiltedangel.com/

QUILTED VINE

Machine Quilting
Lynda McLean

2080 Mt. Olive Way  Santa Rosa, CA
707-528-4256
707-318-1940

Hours by Appointment
quiltedvine@sbcglobal.net

VILLAGE SEWING CENTER

John Furtado
1455 Santa Rosa Ave. Suite B-1

Santa Rosa, CA
707-544-7529

Monday - Friday 10 am to 6 pm
Saturday 10 am to 5 pm

https://villagesewing.com/
john@villagesewing.com

Santa Rosa Quilt Guild Affiliates
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SANTA ROSA QUILT GUILD

C  I
P
Jim Jensen

president@santarosaquiltguild.org

V  P
Linda Hooper

N  E
Jan Andrews

M
Jan Andrews, Sue Gragg

and Vicki David

P
Rhonda Denny

 Please avoid chit-chat while someone is speaking to the group.
 Please peruse the Silent Auction & Boutique before or after the

meeting--not during the meeting.
 Please, do not browse the speaker’s sales table during the meeting.
 Please set your cell phone to silent mode or turn it off.
 At Speaker Meetings, please move to the center of the rows and

eliminate empty seats, so late-comers will be able to find a seat and
not disturb the group.

Thank You Sew Much!

Meeting Etiquette

M  M
The Santa Rosa Quilt Guild meets the
first and third Thursdays of each month
(in December only one meeting is held
on the first Thursday) at 10:00 a.m. at
the Scottish Rite / Masonic Lodge in
Santa Rosa, 600 Acacia Lane, between
Mission Boulevard and Middle Rincon
Road on Highway 12 east of Santa Ro-
sa.
Membership dues are $35 per year.
The calendar year is January to Decem-
ber; new member’s dues are prorated.
Regular meetings, special programs,
use of the extensive library and special
discounts from some affiliates are bene-
fits of membership.  For More infor-
mation or to send a check for dues
email:

membership@santarosaquiltguild.org


